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Effective March 1, 2016 the NECR 

6006 series is cancelled in it’s 

entirety and replaced with the NER 

6006-series. 

NECR 6006-11 

(Cancels All Prior Versions) 

 

Loading and Unloading 

Flexibility 

Billing Guarantee 

Weekly Invoicing 

 

Our top priority is to provide safe, 

reliable transportation for our 

customers.  Part of that commitment 

is to maintain a fluid and adequate 

supply of rail cars and to ensure  

that all railcar assets, both railroad 

and privately-owned, are utilized  

as optimally as possible. 

 
Please contact your local marketing 
representative if you have any 
questions concerning this service. 
 

Mr. Douglas G Low 
2 Federal Street 

Suite 201 
St. Albans, VT   05478 

(802) 527-3513 
douglas.low@gwrr.com 

 
For equipment tracing: 

Customer Service: 
Phone: (800) 757-7387 Ext. 6327 

necr-cs@gwrr.com 
 
This document is subject to the 
terms, conditions and guidelines 
provided in The General Tariff 1000. 
 

 

 

www.gwrr.com 
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